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CONSIDERING: 
 
The Memorandum of Understanding (“the MoU”) defining the framework applicable to 
the construction of a 3rd generation Compact Linear Collider Test Facility (CTF3) and the 
performance of Experiments to demonstrate the feasibility of key issues of the CLIC 
scheme; 

 
That Article 1.2 of the MoU envisages Addenda defining each contribution pledged to 
the CTF3 Collaboration, 
 
 
STANFORD LINEAR ACCELERATOR CENTER represented by Ron Ruth, in its 
capacity as Member of the CTF3 Collaboration, herewith confirms that the following 
contributions have already been provided until/inclusive 31 December 2004 

 
• One 160 kV / 10 A electron gun of triode type on long-term loan with a value of 

$250.000,- 
• The entire beam line design and significant commissioning work for the 

CTF3 drive beam injector. The manpower, which has been dedicated to this work, 
corresponds to 3 man years provided by senior accelerator scientists.  

 
These contributions have been the subject of a CERN/SLAC MoU signed by 
James Paterson/SLAC and Kurt Hübner/CERN on 4 October 2000.  
 

 
This Addendum shall form an integral part of the MoU. 
 
 
 

                                             Done in Geneva on .................................. 2005  
 

Approvals: 
 
The undersigned concur with the addendum to the Memorandum of Agreement 

 
_______________________     Date:  4 November 2005 
Persis Drell,                 
Deputy Director,  
Stanford Linear Accelerator Center (SLAC) 
 
 
 
 
 
 


